## LA PUENTE VALLEY REGIONAL OCCUPATIONAL PROGRAM

341 La Seda Road, Unit P10, La Puente, CA 91744 (626) 810-3300 • FAX # (626) 581-1504 • www.lpvrop.org MAIL: P.O. Box 970 La Puente, CA 91747

## JOINT BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Dolores Rivera, President Lynne Ebenkamp, Vice President Penny Fraumeni, Clerk Javier Romo, Member Cary C. Chen, Member Jay Chen, Member



Superintendent Tami L. Pearson, Ed.D.

February 27, 2015

Dr. Irene Malmgren Vice President of Instruction Mt. San Antonio College 1100 North Grand Avenue Walnut, CA 91789-1399

Dr. Malmgren,

I want to thank you for meeting with me the other day. I am excited about the possibility of strengthening our partnership with Mt.Sac. You mentioned dual enrollment and however I can help with this please let me know.

As Dr. Long and I discussed with you, we held our three district's counselor meeting in the photo lab in the Design Technology Center. The meeting went very well. We had around 30 counselors present who got a tour of the facility in which the different department chairs shared information about their programs with the counselors. Dr. Long and her staff were very welcoming, informative, and excited to build upon this first step. Not only did we have high school counselors there but also middle school counselors who already began reaching out to Dr. Long to present information to the middle school students. We began discussing next steps in having students interested in the arts visit Mt Sac and participate in hand-on activities. I see all of this as possibly serving as a model for the other departments in which we have pathways.

I look forward to our continued partnership. If you have any questions or thoughts on how we can provide more opportunities for our students please let me know.

Respectfully,

Tami L. Pearson

Superintendent/Executive Director

CC:

Dr. William Scroggins

Dr. Sue Long